Want to become an SGA-funded Org?

The steps are listed in Section 13 of Article 8 in the SGA Constitution. However, below
are the general steps on how to join the SGA train.

1.

The student affairs committee must approve the organization, and it must have a faculty
advisor.

After at least one academic quarter has passed since the approval of the student affairs
committee, the organization becomes eligible to come to the student senate to request
a probationary status (There is a separate document explaining the probationary status).
A simple majority vote of the student senate can approve the probationary status.
Probationary status requests usually occur during the first senate meeting of the year,
which is the Fall quarter, week 6.

Once approved, the probationary status begins, and now the organization is eligible to
receive probationary funding.

Once 20 weeks have passed since the organization has gained probationary status, the
organization becomes eligible to request full recognition from SGA. This eligibility lasts
two academic quarters after the end of the probationary period. The probationary
status is also lost as soon as the eligibility period expires.

Full recognition requires a two-thirds vote of the student senate.

Once approved, the organization becomes an official SGA-funded organization starting
the following academic quarter

NOTE*: The request for probationary status and full recognition can only be made up to two
times within the academic year.



